
  

 

 Sector Long Island Sound Commander’s Direction 

 

Sector Long Island Sound will be “Ready, Relevant and Responsive” through: 

Our People: 

People are our most important strength.  We must ensure our people are safe and prepared; 

both personally and professionally. Trust and empower your people and believe in what they 

do.  Respect one another and always adhere to our Core Values of Honor, Respect and Devotion 

to Duty. 

Our Professionalism: 

Professionalism in leadership and craft is important for achieving mission success.  We will 
pursue excellence in mission execution and support, ensuring efficiency across all Sector Long 
Island Sound activities through effective planning and sound risk management.  It is critical to 
exercise the bias for action our Nation demands. 
 
Our Partnerships: 

We are integral to multiple communities throughout the District.  Sector Long Island Sound 

cannot complete our missions without knowledge of, respect from and cooperation with our 

partners and the people we serve.  This includes maritime industry stakeholders, boaters, non-

governmental organizations and Federal, state and local agencies.  We must foster a culture of 

respect for all people in and outside of the Coast Guard. 

 

Senior Chief Duff, CDR Koch and I challenge you to continue your high level of performance, and we look 
forward to serving as your advocates everyday as you overcome challenges in the service to our Nation. 
 
Semper Paratus 

CAPT Eva J. Van Camp 


